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Chert is pleased to present the second solo exhibition of 
Swiss artist Jérémie Gindre. 

 
"Meanings in a Meadow" explores the hidden messages within a 
landscape. The exhibition is made up of half-abstract, half-
identifiable signs, which stem from mapping, geometry and 
organic forms, that create unexpected parallels or forced 
logic. To search for meanings in a meadow, one must find 
solutions through applied reverie or reach a certain lyricism 
through theory. 
 
For his second solo exhibition at Chert, Jérémie Gindre 
contemplates the different activities that take place in a 
distinctive area - from beekeeping and agriculture to camping 
and golf - and confronts their systems and variations. Here, 
Gindre's work borrows as much from science as from American 
conceptual art, for example, several titles are direct 
references to books by Ed Ruscha or Sol LeWitt. 
 
  "Seven Campgrounds and a Beehive" connects plans of 
campsites from across the world with a traditional, pastoral 
beehive. The work observes how we temporarily occupy space and 
organize colonies within open land. "Prairie Parade" is a 
series of 24 portraits of native or naturalized prairie 
grasses, creating a curious inventory of characters. 
"Variations of Bee Hotels and a Golf Course" presents a series 
of shelters for solitary insects and the plan of a golf 
course. In both cases the principle is the same, namely to 
present a number of holes in a defined perimeter; the 'bee 
hotels' embody a naive relationship with green spaces, in 
contrast to golf’s brutal domestication of wilderness. The 
pathway in the lower gallery space extends the idea of an 
organised route, recalling public footpaths in nature 
reserves. 
 
Jérémie Gindre's work is strictly connected to the idea of 
narrative; all his pieces seem to be witnesses of a story, 
which they meticulously report to us. Geography, history and 
tourism are also focuses of interest for the artist, whose 
research delves in the direction of peculiarities and 



curiosities of nature, and human interpretations of them. 
 
 
------ 
 
 
Jérémie Gindre is the author of several artist's books and 
novels: "Un Trou célèbre", Motto Books (2013); "Ric Rac", 
Chert & Motto (2012); "Feeling Like This", Artists-in-Labs 
(2012); "Sandwichsm", Rollo Press (2011); "Grand Massif", 
Boabooks (2009); "Total Reflection & the Critical Angle", 
Florence Loewy & Boabooks (2009); "Les formes du relief", 
Dasein (2008); "La Grande Bache Mysterieuse", Head (2007); 
"Crawl & Sediments", Fink (2005); "La Fonte des Bois", 
Attitudes (2004)  
 
The artist was born in Geneva in 1978, where he live and 
works.  Recent solo exhibitions include: “Image Canyon”, Fri 
Art, Fribourg (2013); “Variété des passions”, Mamco c/o 
Institut Florimont, Genève (2012); “Every friend of my friend 
is my friend”, Norma Mangione Gallery, Turin (2012); “Encore 
une”, Bibliothèque Humaniste, Sélestat (2011); “Menhir Melon”, 
Circuit, Lausanne (2011) 


